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November 20, 2018 

Dear Friends of Glenwood,  

It is with great pleasure that the Blizzard committee writes to you on behalf Glenwood Special 

Day School. Glenwood is a small school in the Hamilton Wentworth School Board, which 

provides specialized learning opportunities for exceptional students with varying special needs. 

The students and staff work tirelessly to project a positive message of student potential and 

possibility within the community. We provide small class settings and an enabling environment 

which offers individualized programs as well as group activities for our students.  

On December 20th, our students and staff participate in our annual Christmas Shopping Spree. 

This affords students the opportunity to purchase items of their own choice in an environment 

that is conductive to their required needs. Many of these students would not have an opportunity 

to go shopping for gifts themselves. Also students and staff have the opportunity to enter draws 

to win special prizes. Funds raised help support purchasing specialized equipment and special 

events for our students. If you could assist with a donation of a gift card or merchandise of any 

monetary value, it would go a long way in supporting our students and their programming. We 

will also mention your company publicly on our schools twitter, and in our Newsletter. We 

would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to support our students during this 

remarkable day.  

If you have any questions about our school or programs, please feel free to contact the school at 

the above address or email address below.  

Thank You,                   

 

The Glenwood Blizzard Committee,                                                                                                   

Melissa Flynn, Heather Atkinson-Rossi, and Nikki Chatelain                                                           

Educational Assistants, Glenwood Special Day School                                       

mmflynn@hwdsb.on.ca                                                                                                               

(905) 525-2140  
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